
 

 

 

 

Hello children 

How are you all?  This week’s story is called “Jake’s First Day”, it’s a story about 

starting school for the first time.  As the summer term is nearly finished and some of 

you will be moving up to Reception in September, I thought it would be a nice story 

for you. Do you remember your first day at Nursery?  Were you excited, nervous, 

sad?   

Did you know we are now in a new month?  It’s July now!  It is nearly the summer 

holidays.  Do you know the months of the year?  Maybe you can ask your grown up to 

find a song on YouTube for you to learn them if you are not sure.    

I hope you all have a super duper week.  I look forward to hearing from you all.   

Take care, be safe and be good!   

Miss Mendis  

 

        Do you remember your first day at Nursery? 

 
I remember all of you when you started – there were some  

happy, sad, nervous, and excited faces.  It’s always tricky at first when you start 

somewhere new but when you get used to the new environment and settle down, 

everything is ok.  It’s also exciting to make new friendships! 

 

Some of you will be going to Reception in September and some of you will stay in 

Nursery for a little bit longer.  What are you looking forward to the most next 

year?   

 

I want you to think about your favourite Nursery memory – you could draw it, talk 

about it or even send me a video message telling me! 

 

Me, Miss Evans, Mrs Shukla, Miss Lopez, Mrs Khan and Mrs Parveen have so many 

lovely memories of you all from this year.  Lot of lovely things you have done, said, 

and made.  I will miss those of you who are moving up to Reception but you will 

still see me around the school so remember to say hi! 

 

 

 


